

Anne Ross Tue, Feb 11, 9:00 AM (10 days ago)

to me

From: Laverick, Benjamin [mailto:Benjamin.Laverick@highwaysengland.co.uk]

Sent: 10 February 2020 15:22 To: clerk@alderleyedge-pc.gov.uk

Cc: 'planning@cheshireeast.gov.uk' <planning@cheshireeast.gov.uk>

Subject: FW: Alderley Edge Neighbourhood Plan Regulation 14 Consultation

Dear Madam / Sir,

Thank you for consulting Highways England in relation to the proposed Alderley Edge Neighbourhood Plan.

Highways England have no comments to make on this at this time.

Kind regards

Ben

Benjamin Laverick, Assistant Asset Manager

Highways England | Piccadilly Gate | Store Street | Manchester | M1 2WD

Web: www.highwaysengland.co.uk